
ATTENTION ALL STAFF  
The CDC recommends regular SELF-MONITORING for fever and symptoms of respiratory infection and not reporting  
to work when ill. Effective March 20, 2020, all staff are expected to self-monitor AND take their temperature before  

reporting for each shift.

We care about you and encourage you to be proactive and alert to your own health through these challenging times.  
Self-monitoring is the practice of taking your temperature twice a day and remaining alert for respiratory symptoms  

(e.g. cough, shortness of breath, sore throat).

}WITHIN 
THE LAST 
3 DAYS

Have you felt feverish or had a measured  
temperature of 100.40 F or higher?

Do you have a new or unexplained cough, difficulty 
breathing or symptoms of respiratory infection?

If you DID self-monitor, and  
answered no to all questions  
above, you may report to your  
work unit. 

If you DID NOT self-monitor,  
and you answered no to all  
questions above, please report  
to a screener at an employee  
entrance for additional screening  
and instruction.

If you answered yes to either of  
these questions,  please return  
home immediately, notify  
your manager & email  
employeehealth@premierhealth.com


